

Dear Fourth Grade Parents and Guardians,

The Fourth Grade Send Off Committee is having a parent meeting on Tuesday, April 24th at 6PM in the school cafeteria. We hope to see you there!

We are ordering a class t-shirt as a send off keepsake for our fourth graders. We need your help in getting proper sizes for your child and how you would like your child's name to appear on the t-shirt. We are planning on incorporating the children's names into the t-shirt design.

Please fill out the form below and return to your child's teacher in an envelope marked "Fourth Grade Send-Off" by Monday, April 23rd. We are on a tight deadline so if we don't receive your information, we will have to make our best size estimate.

Feel free to contact Kim Wilfong with any t-shirt questions at kimwilfong@comcast.net or (724) 550-1196.

Thank you!			

Fourth Grade Send off T-shirt Form

Child's First and Last Na	ame		
Circle one T-shirt size:			
Youth Medium	Youth Large		
Adult Small	Adult Medium	Adult Large	Adult XL